
ITEM

Drop Off/Pick up
Welcome to Future Stars Summer Camp!

We're excited to have you with us and want to make your experience as seamless as possible.

We have many campers with us each week, so our drop-off/pick-up routine can be busy.

Here are a few notes to help make the process as smooth as possible:

-PLEASE drive slowly. 

-Do not park. We use a drive-through method to keep traffic moving. Our coaches will

greet your camper and direct them to camp. If you have any questions, please pull around

and park at our office.

-Do not try to pass other cars. Campers may be getting in/out of vehicles.

- Follow the flow of traffic. We direct everyone to move in a one-way direction around the

campus to keep traffic organized.

-Read the signs. They'll dictate where your camp is located.

Please be patient. We work hard to get campers situated and parents on their way, but it

will take time. 

Please review the campus map to see where your camper should be dropped off and picked

up. Mondays can be especially busy as we have new campers and parents, so please exercise

caution and patience. 

Thanks for your cooperation!

Contact

Future Stars Southampton
 fscamps.com

Questions?

Email us at info@futurestarssouthampton.com

or call us at 631 287 6707


